DayHab newsletter

פרשת מטות-מס*עי* July 14, 2023

Sea Craft..

Come join me as we take a look into the magnificent hidden world under the ocean! This week in our arts n' crafts session, Fayge introduced a picture of the sea. We each received coffee filters in the shape of fish.

The participants decorated them using vibrant colors. Mark went with a pink and blue theme. We then spritzed water on the fish, creating a splendid swirl of colors. We also added metallic paper for the "scales". Lila was impressed with how authentic the craft looked. These masterpieces will be put on a bulletin board titled "Underworld Adventures".

Birthdays of the Month..

Make no waves about it; Otsar Day Hab is where you want to be!

The birthday celebrations are just one of many reasons why the participants love coming to Day Hab each day. Monday could not have come fast enough. We



and Zina! Anat made us a beautifully decorated sponge cake with whipped topping and sprinkles. Yanky received a birthday balloon and colorful hat to take home. We also have a sparkling birthday bulletin board with the pictures of those celebrating each month. Yanky gave us all a heartfelt blessing. In return, the participants showered him with well wishes. Whose birthday is coming up next month?!

Spotlight on Eshka..

On Wednesday, the lucky participant featured was none other than **Eshka**. We learnt all about her likes and interests. Eshka's favorite activity at Otsar is our weekly trips to many different locations. A memorable trip she shared is when we went to Puppetworks. We learnt that Eshka's favorite color is red. Her favorite food served at Otsar is baked ziti. Her beloved friends include



and getting her nails done at the beauty parlor. The participants joyously sang Hava Negila, Eshka's favorite song. Can you guess who's on for spotlight next week? His name starts with an R!

Highlawn Library..

In participants were thrilled to go back to the library. It has been too long and we have missed the experience. On Thursday, we trooped to the Highlawn branch library. Warm feelings enveloped us as we walked through the halls. We were given several choices of videos.

Charlie Brown and Mary Poppins won out. The participants sat spellbound as they watched their favorite characters come alive.

All too soon, it was time to leave. We are counting down the

days to our next visit!